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To: FedRedistribution - NSW
Subject: Hunter
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I live in Teralba NSW which was removed from Charlton into Hunter. Our area is closer to Charlton and I
believe was better represented before the change. Our Federal MP is committed to supporting the whole
electorate but our needs are different to the upper Hunter. I recommend the western area of Lake Macquarie be
returned to Charlton.

Gail Cornford

From Gail Cornford





